										March 13, 2020
Dear Parents,

	By now you should be aware that the governor has closed schools until April 5th.  Utica has their spring break until April 12th.  So we are tentatively scheduled to return to school on April 13th.  Today we are putting together some work for your child to work on while we are not in school.  Below is what they should have brought home:

Spelling
U5W3 Practice and Packet 
U5W4 Practice and Packet
Both of the spelling tests can be taken online but you will need to write the score down and bring it back to me when we return to school

Reading
Packets Unit 8, 9, & 10 (Answers include just in case you get stuck)
U3W4 & U3W5 (vocabulary, read the stories, complete the skill page)
Novel Ella Enchanted (Read for pleasure)

Math
Complete packet

FREE Resources
Due to the school closings some companies have offered FREE subscriptions to their websites during this time.  You should have received this through BLOOMZ or email.

I will be checking my email periodically during the time we are off.  If you need something please send me a message and I will try to help out as best I can.  
Together we will make it through this.  Be safe everyone!!
	
								Love,

								Mrs. Larson
								mary.larson@uticak12.org
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